
Hello y'all, 
 
Happy pi day! This week in 
the States, medical 
students across the 
country will learn if and 
where they have 
"matched" for their 
graduate residency 
training. I was relieved to 

hear that all of my friends successfully matched today, so now 
we wait with bated breath to see where everyone ends up on 
Friday. :) 
 
I'm proud to say I completed the Cambridge Half last weekend 
with a time of 2:03:52. It was perfect jogging weather and I was 
able to keep picking up the pace as the race continued. I've 
never thought of myself as a sporty person or a runner, but I've 
made so many friends on this journey that it would be a shame 
to stop running now! There is another group from our school 
that will run the London Landmarks half marathon next month, 
so hopefully we will continue to train (and eat brunch) 
together. 
 
While in Cambridge, I met up with none other than fellow 
Rotary scholar Ryan Sutherland, who generously took the time 
to tour me around town even when the weather was absolutely 
horrid. It was fantastic to meet someone so accomplished and 
to chat about our mutual interests in public health and 



medicine - between the two of us, y'all should definitely have 
optimism for the future of American healthcare! 
 
You may have been wondering about the lag time between last 
weekend's race and this email - sad to say, I started feeling 
somewhat sickly in the middle of last week and tested 
positive for COVID on Thursday. Thankfully I am through the 
worst of it, but I am all too eager to rejoin this life and 
people of this city once I am fully recovered. 
 
 
Best, Christopher Wong 
Baylor College of Medicine, M.D. Candidate 2023 
 
 

 
 
 

 
 
Modeling at the Salon 

 
 
 
 

 



 
 

Ready to Race! 
 

 
 

Smiling for the Camera 😊😊 
 



 
 

Almost to the end!    Group Photo at the Finish! 
 
 
 
 
 
 

At the Finish! 
 
 



 
 

Concert at the Royal Festival Hall 
 

 
 

King's College 



 
 

King’s College Chapel 



 
Punting over the River Cam   Spring Blossoms 

 
 
 
 
 
The Eagle Pub 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


